
 

 

The Tywardreath School 

Newsletter 
for pupils, staff, parents and carers 

 
 

December 

7th  Y1 Hearing Test 

7th EYFS  Nativity 

8th  Christmas Lunch/ Christmas
 Jumper Day 

11th  Cinema Trip 

12th Santa Run 

13th  KS1 Christmas Play 

13th KS2 Carol Service 

14th KS2 Carol Service 

14th KS1 Christmas Play 

15th Christmas Fayre 

20th CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY Starts 

 

2024 

January 

4th Return to School 

22nd  INSET DAY—School Closed 

 

February 

10th HALF TERM HOLIDAY Starts 

19th Return to School 

 

March 

29th EASTER HOLIDAY Starts 

 

April 

15th Return to school 

 

May 

6th BANK HOLIDAY 

25th HALF TERM Holiday starts 

 

June 

3rd   INSET DAY—School Closed 

4th Return to School 

 

July 

25th SUMMER HOLIDAY Start 

      

 

 This 

Week 

Year to 

Date  

LG1 81.58% 96.34% 

LG2 94.44% 97.05% 

Crinnis 90% 93.96% 

Booley 93.33% 95.94% 

Polmear 91% 92.72% 

Polkerris 89.31% 93.77% 

Silvermines 98.71% 96.28% 

Gribbin 93.23% 96.38% 

Carnjewey 94% 94.17% 

Duporth 98.06% 97.67% 

Menabilly 92.26% 95.22% 

 

 
It’s now time to make your termly      
payment towards the running costs of our 
swimming pool. 

Autumn Term Cost : £10 per child 

From Spring 2024 the Termly charge will 
be £15.   

Payments should be made from Monday 
13th via parentpay. Please contact the 
office if you do not have an account. 

Currently only 29% of payments have 
been received. 

 -100% 

-25% 

-50% 

-75% 

£410.28 
Has been raised by          

Tywardreath School’s     

Pyjama Day and cake sale 

this year. 

  Thank you 

 

 

 

The weather is now becoming     

colder, please can we request that 

children are sent to school with the 

appropriate clothing especially 

coats for break times outside.       

Many thanks 

Think Before You Park ……….. 

 

 

 

Please park safely and respect our neighbours. 

Please DON’T park on yellow lines. 

Please DON’T block residents driveways. 

Please BE thoughtful.    Thank you 



 

 

DOGS ARE NOT PERMITTED ON SCHOOL  GROUNDS 

For Health and Safety reasons we do not 

permit dogs on site.  Please refrain from 

bringing  dogs on school premises  either 

on or off leads or being carried.  

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

The school office will start taking bookings for after 

Christmas Sunbeams from the 4th of December and 

not before.  


